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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Arlene2phil@aol.com
Sent: Monday, March 23, 2015 8:49 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Draft EIR of THERMAL CURTAINS at Lake Almanor

 Mr Barnes; 
  
My wife and I find it hard to believe that there is still support for the plan to install THERMAL CURTAINS in Lake 
Almanor.  Such Voo-Doo craziness needs to stop.  The small amount of cooler water available from Lake Almanor would 
have little effect on the miles of Feather River water.  At the same time, the removal of the cooler water would have a 
dramatic effect on Lake Almanor fish. 
  
The Water Board staff should acknowledge the minimal benefits that might be achieved and recommend against the 
THERMAL CURTAIN.  Lake Almanor itself, property owners, vacationers and most importantly it's fish should come first. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Philip and Arlene Sadlier 
3936 Hwy 147 
Lake Almanor, CA 96137 
  


